From: George Auld
To: Clerk"s Office

Subject: Liquor Primary Licence - 1515 Johnson Road

Date: June 27, 2021 11:52:53 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor and Members of Council

I am opposed to the request of 3 Dogs Brewing for closing hours in excess of 11:00 on Fridays and Saturdays.

I am an owner of a unit facing Bryant Park at 1442 Foster St. While I enjoy the products and atmosphere at 3 Dogs, I believe this location is suitable for a neighbourhood pub, not a nightclub. I have observed that the patrons of this craft brewery are primarily mature adults who behave responsibly, but I believe later closings will attract a less well ordered clientele who will continue their partying in the surrounding area. Residents of my building have noticed such gatherings even with the earlier closing hours. Bryant Park is closed at dusk, and should later closing hours be allowed, additional policing will be required to enforce this regulation.

I hope Council will agree that later closing hours are not in the interest of the residents of the surrounding area, nor a positive improvement to the atmosphere of the City Centre.

Yours truly,

George Auld 104 - Foster St. Whote Rock